

Introducing your new Zion Ridge HOA Board!

We are very excited to introduce ourselves to you, and to take a moment to acknowledge and thank outgoing board members, Steve Brown and David Houston for their service to the HOA. We had our first conference call earlier this month to establish board/committee positions and set some action items for the future. One of the items we are very excited about is our plan to establish a webpage and quarterly newsletter as a means to enhance communication and keep homeowners informed of happenings in East Zion. We are also pleased to announce that the trash dumpsters have been moved!

Here are the election results:

Board Positions:

Michael Thompson - Chairman Ned McNabb - 2nd Chairman Secretary - Jenny Edlund / Carol Casperson

Architecture / Plan Review Committee:

Larry Sanders / Ned McNabb

Safety / Security and Liaison to Zion Ponderosa:

Michael Thompson /assisted by Ned McNabb

Fire Safety:

Larry Sanders / assisted by Ned McNabb

Community Engagement:

Jenny Edlond / Carol Casperson

Our contact info:

Michael Thompson- michaelzionhoa@gmail.com 702-217-4171
Larry Sanders - sanderslarry1950@gmail.com 801-540-3234
Ned Mc Nabb - nedzionhoa@hughes.net - 661-537-3163
Jenny Edlond - jennyzionhoa@gmail.com; jennyedlond@me.com 435-899-0620
Carol Casperson - carolzionhoa@gmail.com - 435-648-3255

ZION HOA | Zion Ponderosa Ranch Resort, Twin Knolls Road, Zion National Park, UT 84755

Unsubscribe {recipient's email}

Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by kokopeligirl12@gmail.com in collaboration with

